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WE HAVE THE POWER TO BUILD HEALTHY COMMUNITIES FOR THE NEXT GENERATION


Action Team Report – Health
Month: FEB 2014		Submitted by: Bill Phelps				
[bookmark: _GoBack]Brief Summary of the Action Team Meeting and Work (200 words or fewer)
Include any highlights/accomplishments, or challenges. 
Enrollment Event/Resident and Youth Engagement:  We set the dates for our community events with a focus on outreach and enrollment into the ACA/Obamacare.  The following dates and locations were decided by the team:
· Greenfield: Fairview Elementary School on January 14, 2014 from 4:30 to 6:30 pm
· Lamont: David Head Center on January 28, 2014 from 4:30 to 6:30 pm
· Arvin: Arvin Veteran’s Hall on February 11, 2014 from 4:30 to 6:30 pm

At the Greenfield event, we assisted 14 families consisting of 39 individuals.  At the Lamont event, we assisted 15 families consisting of 60 individuals and also developed a list of six families that had questions that needed follow up.

ACA Outreach and Enrollment Grant Update: Jan Hefner reported that there are 18 Certified Enrollment Entities in Kern County and that 160 CECs were in various stages of completing the training and becoming certified.  Dignity had already hired two CECs and planned to hire a third by mid-December. The Outreach Coordinator for the ACA O & E grant was starting on 12/9/13.  Garden Pathways was in the process of hiring three CECs and KMC was planning to hire four extra help positions as CECs, equaling 3 FTEs.

Intern Update: We still have not moved forward on this issue.  Ben Keller form Arvin High mentioned that if one of his students could be an intern, he would mentor them.

HUB Update:  Angel reported that the next Central Table Meeting would be held at the Arvin Veteran’s Hall on 2/6/13.

The Health Action Team also met on 12/12/13, 12/19/13 and 1/6/14 to finalize plans for the enrollment events.
									
	2013 Result
	Summary of Work and Progress
Include number new/total and details about progress of work

	Increase the number of South Kern residents newly enrolled in health insurance by five percent.
	· WE Connect event was held  5/18/13
· CSV and Dignity Health applied for federal CMS enrollment grants.  Unfortunately, neither grant was funded.
· GBLA, CSV, NHS and other organizations are working with KMC to increase LIHP outreach and enrollment.
· KMC received Blue Shield grant to increase outreach.  An outreach committee has been formed and outreach materials have been distributed to partner agencies.
· CSV received O & E grant for HRSA; hire 10 new staff for Kern.
· Dignity received grant from TCE for O & E activities focusing on the hard to enroll.

	Decrease the number of avoidable emergency room visits by South Kern residents by five percent.
	· We have received ER data from KHS and still waiting for similar data from KMC.
· CHI is working with Public Health to obtain additional data.
· We also need to see if we can obtain any data from Hall Ambulance.
· This is also a focus area for Kern County’s Call to Action Health Care domain.
· We will partner with the Frequent User Work group and Call-to-Action Health Care Workgroup to address this issue collectively.

	Identify three major barriers to health insurance enrollment or health care access for South Kern residents, and develop a plan to address these. 
	· “Knock and Talk” project completed and data was handed over to Heath Action Team.
· We still need to review data to identify and rank barriers and then develop strategies to address them.
· OSPHD data analyzed by Kirt Emery for the CHI will also be reviewed as it pertains to BHC South Kern.

	Increase the number of medical professionals in South Kern by 20% by building a new clinic in Greenfield.
	· Greenfield Community Health Center opened August 19, 2013.
· Arvin High’s Health Careers Academy is working with local providers for job shadowing opportunities.

	Collect and share information on South Kern emergency/urgent care needs and opportunities.
	· Still collecting data to determine how to tackle this objective.
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